
Hello Flying Colors Team!

Wow! What a fantastic restoration you folks did on my 1999 Mirage/Jetprop. The attention to detail far 
surpassed my expectations. I particularly enjoyed the process and working with Ken on the final color 
selection and options. The investment I made was clearly worth it. I could have gone to other shops that
would have been cheaper, but the FCA team made my Jetprop the best looking one. People comment 
on it wherever I go.

It really has that WOW factor. I would highly recommend Flying Colors to anyone looking for the best 
workmanship and overall experience.

**It should be noted that FCA did not paint my MT propeller…(you will see it has flaking paint in the 
photo). This is due to a warranty situation with MT props…they are going to paint the propeller due to 
their issue.

Thank you!

Dan


